
September 29, 2020

16588.0102

VIA WEB PORTAL AND US MAIL

Mr. Mark L. Johnson

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: TG-200756; Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Peninsula Sanitation

Service, Inc.

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Enclosed for filing today is a Mitigation Request in Penalty Assessment TG-200756 and the Notice of

Appearance of David W. Wiley on Behalf of Peninsula Sanitation Service, Inc.

Respectfully,

WILLIAMS, KASTNER & GIBBS PLLC

s/ David W. Wiley

David W. Wiley

dwiley@williamskastner.com

(206) 233-2895

Enclosures

cc: Rayne Pearson, Director Administrative Law Division
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